
2020 Senior End of the Year Items to Know 
 

Hello Seniors...time has both stood still and flown by since we last saw you!  This letter’s purpose is to 
make sure you’re all aware of the planned end of the year events coming up shortly.  
 
Your parents should all receive notice of any charges or fees on your account.  Please know that everyone 
will receive a bill, even if the balance is zero.  If you have questions about your fees/fines, please email 
kayla.winter@fsd145.org​.  She would be happy to help answer any questions you might have.  
 
This is an example of what your bill should look like: 

 
There is no one at the school to accept cash payments in person due to the virus. Please make 
arrangements to pay with a check or online.  You can pay your bill online by going to our district page: 
FSD145.org (direct link: ​https://www.fsd145.org/domain/1058​), look for the Parent tab, select Electronic Fee 
Payment, and from there follow the directions provided to you on that page, or by mailing in a check 
(Freeport High School, 701 W. Moseley St, Freeport IL, 61032). 

 
Planned Senior Return and Receive Days 

● No students will enter the building.  Students should mask their face. 
● Masks will be worn by staff and hand sanitizer used between each student. 
● Students are to arrive during the designated time and date per their last name.  
● Staff will retrieve items that Seniors want from their hall locker. 
● Social distancing is a required practice.  
● Follow the driving drop off path. Stay in the car.  
● You will start in the East parking lot by the stadium and drop your chromebook off first to the 

ticketing garage.  Once you are checked off at each station, you’ll proceed to the last station to get 
your diploma. 

● Come during your designated time.  ​If you are unable to finish your check out this week, please 
come during the planned Junior Pick Up Day, May 26th, 12-4, at the end of the month. 

 

Date Time Alphabet Bring Back Pick Up To Do 

mailto:kayla.winter@fsd145.org
https://www.fsd145.org/domain/1058


Wednesday, May 13th 12-3 pm A-G Chromebook, 
Chromebook 
Charger, 
Textbooks, 
Calculator, 
Library 
Books, 
Remaining 
Sports 
Equipment, 
ROTC items, 
Elevator 
Cards  

Graduation 
Gown, 
Honors 
Cords, 
Scholarship 
Awards, 
Diploma, 
Senior Sign, 
Inspire 
Change 
Shirt/Bottle, 
Hall Locker 
Items 

Submit final 
transcript 
request on 
online form 

Thursday, May 14th 12-3 pm H-P 

Friday, May 15th 12-3 pm Q-Z 

 
We still plan to celebrate graduation in July, but we want you to have all of the items you’ve earned 
in May.   If you are unable to finish your check out this week, please come during the Junior Pick Up 
Day, May 26th, 12-4. 
 
Please know that we miss you terribly and hope that we are able to celebrate all of the final events in July. 
If we can’t meet for a traditional graduation ceremony, please know that we are already working on several 
options to celebrate in smaller numbers if that is needed.  All of our plans are approved by authorities in 
order to keep everyone safe. 
 
See you soon! 
Dr. Summers 


